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Port Blair, dated the 4th Jan 2010.
To,
The Divisional Forest Officer
(SA)Y/(BT){MA)/(MB)
Sub: Intensifying patrolling in Jarawa area-reg,
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Enclosed please find a copy of letter No.9-3/AAITVS/2007/415 dated
9.12.2009 received from the Executive Secretary, AAJVS, Port Blair on the above
mentioned subject. It is requested that necessary action may be taken to intensify the
patrolling activities in the Jarawa areas. Monthly progress report may also be

furnished for onwards submission of the same to the Executive Secretary, AATVS.Port

Blair.

Encl: as above
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Copy to the following for information and necessary action:- W

he CCF(STC)/(NTC)
The Executive Secretary, AAJVS, Port Blair with reference to his letter
No0.9-3/AAIVS/2007/415 dated 9.12.20009.
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